
Did you answer YES?   Then this Project is definitely for you!

• York Advanced Motorists - a local charity affiliated to IAM RoadSmart
(The Institute of Advanced Motorists), supported by the North
Yorkshire Police Fire & Crime Commissioner’s AJ1 Road Safety Fund
are offering 100 Advanced Driving Courses over the next 18 months.
Drivers (must hold a current GB full driving licence) who are school
children’s parents, grandparents, guardians or other family members
can enjoy an opportunity to train for the Advanced Driver’s Test
(normal cost £149, your initial outlay only £134.10) with a FULL FEE
REFUND on completion of the course.

• The course consists of a minimum of 8-10 practical training sessions in
your own car with one of our qualified trainers, various ‘classroom’
activities and road safety events with full support from IAM
RoadSmart, and including attendance by North Yorkshire Traffic Police
and other road safety experts. The course is always enjoyable and lots
of fun too!

• The objective is to improve the SAFETY of CHILDREN during car
journeys and around school neighbourhoods and other busy ‘drop off’
locations. IAM York and the Police, Fire & Crime Commissioner’s office
have entered a joint agreement to provide a full and detailed driving
course for each applicant, therefore ensuring maximum customer
satisfaction, and long-term road safety improvement.

• Interested? Please contact Sue Kemp (Vice Chair) at York Advanced
Motorists for an informal chat…

• 07837 629717
• driveby185@gmail.com
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Would you like to help to enhance child safety ? 
Are you interested in improving road safety ?
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